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13th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This week is Anti-Bullying Week, with the theme “All Different All Equal”.   
 
As a school we will be focusing on Anti-Bullying tomorrow, 14th November. The 
children will be working in their house teams (split into Infant house teams and Junior 
house teams). They will visit different teachers throughout the day and be involved in 
workshops around Anti-Bullying. Children will be learning what bullying is, how 
bullying affects people, and what they can do to stop bullying happening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mark Whyman 
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